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Part Change — Rotoflo Molex Connector to be replaced with Deutsch Connector 

Spectra Watermakers 

Rotoflo Connector Part Change: 

In our efforts to improve the quality of our systems and to aid in troubleshooting, we have decided to change 
out the Molex connector for the Rotoflo sensor to a watertight 3-pin Deutsch connector. This will be 
implemented on the entire marine Connect product line moving forward.   

Reason for Change:    

Molex connections can be troublesome, and if not crimped correctly can lead to wasted time troubleshooting. 
Furthermore, the connection is not watertight, and the shrink tube applied over the top must be cut to replace 
the Rotoflo. This shrink tube is often not replaced by the end user leaving their systems vulnerable to 
moisture.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Retrofitting:    

If a customer’s existing Rotoflo sensor fails in the field and they order a new one (EL-SSR-IFM & EL-SSR-
IFMLR), the Rotoflo will come with bare wires for re-installation.  

If customers want the new Rotoflo to come with Molex connectors, please use: 

SUB-MPC-IFA (in place of EL-SSR-IFM) 

SUB-MPC-IFAVT (in place of EL-SSR-IFMLR) 
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Old Molex Connector w/ Shrink Tube 

New Deutsch Connector Set-up 


